SAMPLE LETTER FROM DEPARTMENT/ PETITIONER
November 23, 2010
USCIS - California Service Center
ATTN: CAP EXEMPT H-1B Processing Unit 

P.O. Box 30040
Laguna Niguel, CA 92607-3004
To Whom It May Concern:

The University of Mississippi wishes to support the H-1B Visa on behalf of Dr. Anne Nurmi, a Finnish national, to serve as Assistant Professor in the School of Engineering, Department of Electrical Engineering.


The Petitioner

The University of Mississippi was established in 1848 and has 2,355 employees and an operating budget of $245,008,363.  The Department of Electrical Engineering has an undergraduate and graduate program which is active in externally funded research projects and industrial consulting.

The Beneficiary
Dr. Nurmi graduated from the University of Iowa in August of 1991 with a Ph.D. in Electrical Engineering.  She has specialized in advanced electrodynamics.  Her research in this field has resulted in presentations of her research at international conferences in Geneva, 1990 and Chicago, 1991.  Documentation of this research is enclosed.

Dr. Nurmi's credentials make her particularly well-suited for the current research project of vehicular antenna systems funded by the National Science Foundation.


Terms of Employment
Dr. Nurmi is currently employed on an F-1 Practical Training Visa as an Assistant Professor of Electrical Engineering.  We wish to continue her employment for several more years.  She will be compensated at a rate of $50,000 per year.  We understand the temporary scope of the H-1 Visa and have informed Dr. Nurmi that in the event we are unable to continue her employment to its expiration date, we will pay the reasonable costs of Dr. Nurmi's transportation home to Finland.

Sincerely,

Name and Title of Department Chair

